PUBLIC BUDGET MEETINGS

 
Date



Items discussed

Meeting place


Time

Feb 5

School

Regular meeting

Elementary School

6 pm





School Budget
Feb 7

Municipal
Fire



Island Hall 


6 pm
Rescue

 Law Enforcement

Feb 12

School

School Budget

Elementary School

6 pm
Feb 14

Municipal
Assessor


Island Hall


6 pm
Animal Control





Cemetery





Code Enforcement





Elections





General Assistance





Health Services





Harbor & Shellfish





Planning

Feb 19 
School

Regular meeting

Elementary School

6 pm

School Budget




Feb 21

Municipal
Administration

Island Hall


6 pm




Benefits





Insurance





Legal





Contingency





County Expense





Debt Service

Feb 26

School

School Budget

Elementary School

6 pm
Feb 28

Municipal
Public Works


Island Hall


6 pm





Solid Waste






Street Lights





Capitol Improvement





Cousins Island Wharf





Library





Recreation Center
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This month, both the Board of Selectmen and School Committee will hold budget workshops as part of the Town’s Fiscal Year 09 budget process.  The municipal side will begin in earnest by the Board of Selectmen on every Thursday evening in February at the Island Hall.  These meetings will start at 6 pm.  The School Committee budget workshops will be on every Tuesday evening in February at the Island School.  These meetings will start at 6 pm.

We would like the citizens of our town to be informed and involved at the beginning 
of the budget process.   It is our hope that you will be in a better position to understand how the spending levels evolve, as well as the merits, justification and estimates that support the budget.  At their recent joint meeting, both the School Committee and the Board of Selectmen agreed to work together to reach the financial goal of trying to maintain or lowering the current tax rate.  We want you to be a part of the process.  We hope that you will attend the Town and School Budget Workshops and informational meetings.  We look forward to seeing you at the meetings!
